
NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF BALDWIN 

 

Notice is hereby given that the 

PUBLIC TEST of the electronic  

Voting equipment to be used at the 

SPRING ELECTION in the Township of Baldwin 

held on Tuesday, April 6, 2021 will be 

conducted on Wednesday, March 31, 2021 

At 9:00 AM at the Baldwin Town Hall 

located at 2399-90th Ave., Baldwin, WI.  54002 

 

James Harer, Clerk 

 


